Lamb, John

- - |
From: Gretel Johnston <gretel@best-matrr.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 12:33 AM
To: Lamb, John
Cc: BEST/MATRR Johnston; Beyond Nuclear Paul Gunter
Subject: [WARNING: MESSAGE ENCRYPTED]Comments to PRB for Paul Gunter §2.206 Petiton to
NRC
Attachments: 13-1028_Comments to NRC Review Board.pdf; ATT00003.htm; AL_BFN_Report_2013-

final-dig2.pdf; ATT0O0004.htm

re: Comments to PRB for Paul Gunter §2.206 Petiton to NRC filed on 3/21/2013 Requesting Agency
Revocation of Operating Licenses for General Electric Mark I and Mark IT Boiling Water Reactors

Dear Mr. Lamb,

Enclosed you will find our formal comments in letter form to accompany my telephone comments during the
September 30, 2013 Petiton Review Board hearing. Also enclosed is a copy of BEST/MATRR's recent report,
Radioactive Emissions and Health Hazards Surrounding Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant in Alabama.

Thank you for your time and effort reviewing these important issues, and please feel free to write if you have
any questions.

Sincerely,

Gretel Johnston

BEST/MATRR
best@matrr.org

Bellefonte Efficiency & Sustainability Team (BEST)
Mothers Against Tennessee River Radiation (MATRR)
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